
Charles “Chuck” and Marty Horrell Scholarship 

Charles “Chuck” and Marty Horrell were firm believers in Catholic education. They sent their 
six children to Catholic grade schools and high schools, including two daughters to 
Assumption. The Horrells created this scholarship to help others experience the value of a 
Catholic education by helping to offset the cost of tuition. The recipient(s) of this 
scholarship must demonstrate need and apply for aid based upon the school’s formal 
financial aid application process. This scholarship of up to $1,000 is awarded to a current 
eighth grader, freshman, sophomore, or junior who meets the following criteria and it will 
be applied to their tuition for the following school year:   

• Students(s) must demonstrate need and apply for aid based upon the School’s 
formal financial aid application process. 

• Maintain B average or above 
• Applicants should be positive role models both in and outside of school; good 

representatives of AHS values; and be in good academic and disciplinary standing and 
not have any significant attendance issues. 

An essay with at least three paragraphs should be completed. The essay should explain what 
receiving this scholarship would mean to the applicant and to her family.  

DEADLINE - Submit to jackie.bloyd@ahsrockets.org by midnight, Tuesday, March 1, 2022. 
You will receive a confirmation email within 24 hours.  IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A 
CONFIRMATION EMAIL you must contact Jackie Bloyd at 271-2511 within 24 hours of the 
deadline.  The winner will be announced at the End of the Year Celebration currently 
scheduled on May 23, 2022.   

 


